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28/10/2023  17:09:162023/4560/T COMMNT Colin Jacobson I am a long term resident of Parkway having lived at this address for over 50 years. It is almost impossible to 

discern from the submitted drawings as to where exactly the Bay tree in question is situated in the garden of 

15 Gloucester Crescent. My concerns are to ensure that the felling of this tree and the associated garden 

developments should not have any adverse effects on the two magnificent plane trees at the rear of the site. 

These trees have been an integral part of my family¿s life and experience in Parkway as well as providing vital 

oxygenation in this notoriously traffic polluted area. I therefore urge the tree department to be extremely 

vigilant in ensuring the long term survival of these trees in this and any future similar applications. It would also 

be encouraging to receive reassurances from the applicants that they too value the plane trees and will do 

everything they can to protect and nurture them.
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